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Winterhawks Beaumont Night -
Feb. 9

 
Time is running out to pick up your tickets for
Beaumont Night with the Winterhawks at the
Moda Center.  Our allotted tickets are just
$17, and $5 from every ticket purchased
through the link below comes back to
Beaumont.  Last year we had a large crowd
and it was a lot of fun! 

 
Please click on the flyer below for more
information and to purchase tickets.
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PTA General Meeting
 

A Talk with Petra Callin, Madison's
Principal
Open to all Beaumont Families and Friends
Wednesday, Feb 7,  6:30pm
Beaumont Middle School Library
 
Calling all future Madison families!
This is your chance to meet the principal,
Petra Callin.
Petra will be speaking and answering
questions from 6:30-7:00pm in the library.
Come hear about the educational
opportunities at Madison as well as the
building modernization progress.  
 
Grant families, curriculum night will be held
at the Marshall campus during this time.  

 Science Fair Help
 

We want to make sure our students have what
they need to succeed, so I just created a
DonorsChoose.org classroom project request.
Click the link below to see what our students
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are up to:
 

A Colorful Science Fair
 

Early contributions are critical, and any
amount helps. Thank you so much for taking
a look and considering a donation. I am so
excited to bring this project to life!

 
With gratitude,

 Ms. Mittelstadt & the Science Fair Committee
 

P.S. If you know anyone who may want to
show their support for public schools, please
pass this along.

YEARBOOK INFORMATION!!
  

Attention 8th grade parents if you are
interested in submitting a baby ad, you have
until February 15th to do this.  TIME IS
RUNNING OUT!    It has become more and
more of a tradition here at Beaumont with
each year more and more ads, so don’t delay,
submit today.  I will not be able to extend the
deadline this year.  Here’s what I’ll need:

 Baby Ad Process

1. Find an adorable photo of your 8th
grader as a baby / toddler.

2. Get the photo to Ms. Bennett; either
hard copy via her mailbox in the
Beaumont office OR email as an
attachment:BeaumontsYearbook@gmai
l.com

3. Include a message on the back of the
photo or in the body of the email. 
Maximum of 3 simple sentences, better
if it’s less than 2.   (20 words is too
much, it ends up covering the photo of
your adorable baby.)

4. Pay for the ad $15. I prefer the payment
to be made through Schoolpay.com  OR
noted on the bottom of my Yearbook
order forms found in the front office. 
Simply write “purchased baby ad” on
the “white space” at the bottom, this is
also a great place to submit your
message if you’re not doing digital. 
(School pay IS SET UP FOR BABY
ADS!) I don’t count the ad as purchased
until the money is documented. 
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5. If hardcopy please include a phone
number to contact you so that you can
pick up the photo.

6. Please note that I work on the ads in
February and will be in contact with you
about details, if needed, at that time.

Our award winning Yearbooks are on sale for
$22.  I’m fully supporting the school pay
method.  Please go onto your school pay
account and purchase a yearbook that way,
you’ll be able to view your payment. 

 If you would rather submit a form from the
front office to Ms. Bennett’s box, that’s a great
process as well or have your student give it to
Ms. Bennett (room 213).

 Please note that if your student has a
yearbook purchased by Feb. 28, I do
everything within my power to guarantee a
photo in the book, beyond the traditional
school photo.  So purchasing early is a bonus. 

 Yearbook prices increase will be increasing as
the year goes on!
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